HOLBROOK ACADEMY



Deputy Headteacher: George Anstee-Parry



19th April 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

'Hoodies'

Students in Year 11 have once again expressed a wish to have leavers' 'hoodies', bearing the names of all of this year's students.

The cost of the 'hoodie' is £25.00. Payment should be made via School Gateway, selecting the 'Hoodies' icon. The deadline for payment is **Friday 7**th **May**.

Full details of the colours of the leavers' 'hoodies' can be found on the supplier's website https://yearbook.com/hoodies Students have already had the opportunity to select the 'hoodie' they wish to order and once payment is received, the order will be placed with the company.

This year, we will be producing the 'Year book' in house so there will be no cost for this. Students have been using Google Classroom to record comments and farewell messages to their friends and teachers.

If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Knighton via the main office.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Maltby

